

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2018

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for storefront alterations at 2632 N. Downer Avenue, in the Downer Avenue Historic District, for Alben LLC dba Breadsmith.

Dear Property Owner:

We are writing to notify you that the above item was removed from the Historic Preservation Commission agenda of October 1st as the application was not complete enough for Commission review. You will be notified if it is rescheduled. If you have questions or concerns, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.

Respectfully

City Clerk

Cc: Ald. Kovac

